
Dear Mr Campbell,  
 
I have written to you before on this topic and now that an amended application (2023/4757/P) 
has been submitted I am writing once more I'm afraid. My wife and I and our two young children 
live at 4 Chalcot Road, NW1 8LH.  
 
I know that you have also heard from my neighbors, in particular that from #8 Chalcot Road who 
has had the attached studies commissioned in relation to this matter. 
 
I will not echo his many and very detailed points of objection other than to reinforce my 100% 
agreement with them and grave concern that the new application is in fact worse on many 
levels than the original, as evidenced in the attached expert reports.  
 
Can you please confirm receipt and redact my personal details?  


